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13th March 2025 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted that your child has been allocated a place at Aston Academy from September 2025.  
 
Everything we do at Aston Academy is rooted in our core values of Pride, Respect, Ambition, Resilience and 
Responsibility, and we look forward to working in partnership with you to provide an excellent education 
and a fantastic school experience during your child's time with us.  
 
Members of our transition team will be visiting Year 6 in their primary schools over the Spring and Summer 
terms to welcome our new intake and answer any questions they might have about 'Stepping Up' to 
secondary school. 
 
In the summer term, the pupils will enjoy two full 'Step Up' days in Aston Academy on Tuesday 
24th and Wednesday 25th June. This is a great opportunity for them to meet some staff, make some new 
friends and get a taste of learning at Aston Academy. More details about the arrangements for these days 
will be sent out after the Easter break. You will also receive an invitation to a transition information evening 
on Tuesday 24th June to ensure that you have all the information you need to support a successful 
September start. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mike Kilgannon 
Assistant Vice Principal 
Aston Academy 
 


